
 
 

 
 

Post Office Box 151, Fort Road, Toppenish, WA98948 (509) 865-5121 
 

of the Yakama Nation 
Established by the 
Treaty of June 9, 1855 

Confederated Tribes and Bands 

2017, Satus Creek Helicopter Wood Placement Restoration Design 
Solicitation 

 
December 19, 2017 
 
Dear Engineering Firm: 
 
The Yakama Nation’s Yakama Reservation Watersheds Project (YRWP) is pleased to announce 
that we will be accepting bids for the Satus Creek Helicopter Wood Placement Restoration Project 
Design. The anticipated project implementation window is October 1 - October 14, 2018. 
Therefore, a final design and technical memorandum deadline of August 3, 2018 has been 
established.  Bids will be accepted until close of business on January 29, 2018.  The details of the 
project can be found in the following pages under Project Specifications. A pre bid meeting and 
site tour will be held starting at the Fisheries Resource Management office at 9:00 a.m. on 
January 15, 2018. If interested in attending the pre bid site tour, please meet at the fisheries 
resource management building: 4690 State Route 22, Toppenish, WA 98948 at 9:00 am on January 
15, 2018. 

 
Please make all bids valid through March 30, 2018 at a minimum due to a funding beginning date 
of March 1, 2018.  Furthermore, submit completed bid packets by the close of business January 
29, 2018 to the following address: 
 
Yakama Nation: Yakima Reservation Watersheds Project 
C/O Carol Sue Martin 
ATTN: Josh Hall, Yakama Nation Fisheries 
PO BOX 151 
Toppenish, WA 98948 Rm 8 
 
*NOTE: If proposal will be submitted overnight or by means other than US Postal Service, 
proposals must be shipped to our physical address: 
 
Yakama Nation: Yakima Reservation Watersheds Project 
C/O Carol Sue Martin 
ATTN: Josh Hall 
401 Fort Rd 
Toppenish, WA 98948 Rm 8 
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If you have questions please call Josh Hall at 509-945-1259, or feel free to email 
hajo@yakamafish-nsn.gov. 

 
Thank you for your interest in this project. 

mailto:hajo@yakamafish-nsn.gov

